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International Project Week 2020: June 8. - 11.  

“Smart Communication Networks“ HTW Berlin, Germany  
 
We are very pleased to invite you to participate in our International Projects Week 2020 at 
HTW Berlin from June 8. until 11. This annual event brings together international researcher / 
lectures and students from HTW Berlin. This week can also be used to meet colleagues from 
HTW to discuss further cooperation and of course to visit the city. 
 
Our students will leave their studies for a week to participate in the event. Lectures are meant 
to introduce students to a certain field of interest and allow them to work on a supervised 
project within those 4 days. Students present their results at the end of the week. 
 
Next years’ topic is: “Smart Communication Networks” which is explicitly meant to cover a 
very large range of IT-related topics and beyond, e.g. Smart Cities, communication protocols. 
Sensor but also social networks and social impacts can be tackled. Even the word “smart” 
could be questioned. All ideas are welcome which could be subsumed under this broad topic. 
 
You are also warmly welcome to attend our annual IT day on June 10th.. It is a gathering of all 
IT related study programs and a number companies mostly from Berlin. There are talks, job 
offerings for students and a barbecue at the river Spree and a lot of space for talks and 
hopefully joy. 
 
With more than 10.000 students, HTW Berlin is one of the biggest universities of applied 
sciences in Germany. At least a quarter of our studies are enlisted in IT programs. 
 
If you are interested please send a brief e-mail with your contribution proposal to 
thomas.schwotzer@htw-berlin.de until February, 28th 2020. We will send a detailed program 
and accommodation information as soon as we know how many projects we will have got. 
 
The week will be organized within the framework of Erasmus+. Staff mobility may be funded 
by the EU through your institution´s International Office. This requires an Erasmus+ 
agreement between your institution and HTW Berlin. For further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you next June in Berlin! 
 
Thomas Schwotzer 
  
Preliminary programme:  
Sunday, 7nd of June: Informal welcome dinner 
Monday, 8rd of June: Opening lectures 
Tuesday, 9th of June: Case work / Dinner with HTW representatives 
Wednesday, 10th of June: Case work / IT day 
Thursday, 11th of June: Poster presentation 
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